
From: Greco, Theresa
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 4:01 PM
To: Paananen, Ron
Subject: FW: Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program Contracting News
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FYI -- The email distribution for this notice included Rollin Fatland and Greg Kipp. 
  
T :) 
 

From: Alaskan Way Viaduct [mailto:wsdot@service.govdelivery.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 3:50 PM 
To: Greco, Theresa 
Subject: Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program Contracting News 
 

 

Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program  
April 2009  
Join us for a bored tunnel contracting forum  
WSDOT is hosting a forum to discuss preliminary contracting plans for the deep bored tunnel replacement of the 
Alaskan Way Viaduct. At this event we will discuss the project timeline and highlight potential contract packages.  
   

1 to 3 p.m.  
Tuesday, May 5, 2009  
Seattle Central Library  
Microsoft Auditorium  
1000 Fourth Ave., Seattle  

   
Please RSVP by e-mailing viaduct@wsdot.wa.gov or calling 1-888-AWV-LINE. Due to space limitations, we are 
asking companies to send no more than three representatives to this event. RSVP early to reserve your space!  
   
For more information:  
Visit: www.wsdot.wa.gov/projects/viaduct/contracting.htm  
E-mail: viaduct@wsdot.wa.gov  
Call: 1-888-AWV-LINE  
Write: Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program  

c/o Washington State Department of Transportation  
999 Third Ave., Suite 2424  
Seattle, WA 98104   

   

GovDelivery, Inc. sending on behalf of Washington State Department of Transportation · 310 Maple Park Ave SE · PO BOX 47300 · Olympia WA 
98504-7300 · 360-705-7000  


